(Dear Parents and Carers,\ Ro b i n S a n d Wre n S 4 PE )

QOur PE sessions are on

Welcome o Tern 3 NEWSLETTER | sfwidwrers™ ™

Please make sure that your

We hope that you had an [ TOE.C ] child has a correct PE kit in
H ?

\enjoyable Easter break. ow do people live in an icy land \ School on these days.

4
/ Home learnin / Readin \
- fome learning Reading

he new home learning projects will go Please listen to your child read every day and encourage
out this Friday (20 April). This term's them to read independently as much as possible.
unit is entitled 'How do people live in an This will help your child immensely both in their reading and also in their
icy land?’ and is linked to the people of writing. Please write in your child’s yellow reading record - this contributes
the Arctic and how they live their to your child's progress towards obtaining a reading badge. Remember - a
lives. new badge will be handed out each term to children who have read three

times a week for six weeks.

Thank you for helping your children The children are continuing with their enthusiasm for reading and completing
with all of their wonderful home a quiz o earn points towards their personal targets.
learning projects. They are amazing Please remember school library books must be returned, so that
and lots can be seen on display in the Wher children may enjoy the books as well. /

Year 3 corridor or by reception.

Weekly spellings will also, continue / Maths \
with spelling tests on Fridays. The children are doing so well with learning the times tables. The expectation
is that children will enter Year 4 knowing the 2, 10, 5, 3, 4 and 8 x tables.
Please give them all the support that you can to improve their times tables
knowledge.

We hope that the Mymaths homework has been enjoyable and beneficial for
the children. Please let your child's teacher know if you need a reminder of
their password as this can be easily sorted out. If your child has completed
all of the tasks set by the teacher, there is plenty more for them to explore

on the website.




